
DETOUR UPDATE
Beginning Monday, July 10th, the Coos Bay North Bend Water Board will be installing a new 
main line and hydrant on Mexeye Loop, to the north of the Kilkich administrative building.  
This installation will cause the detour through the administration parking lot to be closed 
for several days.  During this closure, traffic will need to utilize Miluk Drive to access 
Mexeye Loop.  The detour is expected to reopen Thursday, July 13th.  Parking in the lot 
will not be affected.  

CHARTER OUTAGE
Next week will cause a bit more disruption than usual.  Ziply, Douglas Fast Net (DFN), and 
Charter will be working on communication lines. 

Beginning Monday, July 10th, the contractors will move the communication conduits and 
pedestal box to its new location.  This work will cause a Charter service outage for 
approximately 3 hours, sometime between 8am and 4pm on the 10th, while they splice the 
new line in.  All other networks will NOT have an expected service outage.  
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*Duplex residents will need to use gravel road for access during this time
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